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 Mr Marko Milos OBJ2014/7873/P 02/02/2015  08:57:30 Please note that the proposed works at 5 Rosslyn Mews with the proposed build of a roof terrace will 

direct impact my view from my kitchen and bedroom, where I live and will affect privacy that I 

presently enjoy in these two areas of my flat. I have no objection to the internal works contemplated at 

5 Rosslyn Mews but I strongly ask the developer and the Council to reconsider and decline the 

application of this roof terrace as it would directly impact me. Kind regards, Marko Milos

40A Rosslyn Hill

Flat 1

London

NW3 1NH
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